
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR TOWN OF CALUMET 

PLEASE NOTE MEETING LOCATION - TOWN OF CALUMET FIRE DEPARTMENT 

Notice is hereby given that the Town of Calumet, Fond du Lac County will hold a public hearing on the 

town's proposed 2024 budget on Wednesday, November 29, 2023, at 7:00 p.m., at the Town of Calumet 

Fire Department located at W3118 County Hwy W, Malone, WI. Immediately following the public 

hearing, a Special Town Meeting of the Electors will be held see posted notice for details. 

The proposed budget in detail is available for inspection on the town's website at 

www.townofcalumet.com at the clerk's office by appointment, and upon request electronically by 

emailing tocclerkfdl@gmail.com  The following is a summary: 

 

  

  

Mill Rate (Per $1,000)*             $3.009           $3.012           

*subject to change upon receipt of final Statement of Assessment figures from the Department of 
Revenue  

By:  Donald M Breth, Jr, Town of Calumet Board Chairperson       

Published:  November 13, 2023 
 

  

 

http://www.townofcalumet.com/
mailto:tocclerkfdl@gmail.com

